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July 5, 2020 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

SHOOTING ON EAST BUCHANAN ST

Baton Rouge Police Detectives are investigating a shooting that occurred in the 700 block of East Buchanan St 
around 2:07pm yesterday afternoon.  ANTWAN MILLER, 19 and two male victims were shot while on the 
front porch of a home on E. Buchanan St.

Miller died at the scene.  The two male victims were transported to a local hospital with non-life threatening 
injuries.

The motive and suspect(s) are unknown at this time.

Anyone with information relative to this shooting is encouraged to contact Crime Stoppers at 344-7867 or 
Baton Rouge Police at 389-2000.
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